Buckleys Schoolwear hope all our parents and students are safe and well. This year in an effort to provide you with your school uniform we would request that parents email their school uniform order to buckleysuniforms@gmail.com
Upon receipt of your order we will contact you regarding a suitable collection point. All interaction will adhere to social distancing guidelines. Payment can be made over the phone prior to collection. 
We will also offer an appointment service in store available to Junior infants and anyone who wishes to visit our store.
We will offer a 10% discount to all orders placed by email to buckleysuniforms@gmail.com

Kindest regards
Sinead Murphy

Buckley’s Schoolwear, 93 94 95 Shandon Street, Cork
0214304426
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